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The Internet Corporation for Assigned Names 
and Numbers (ICANN) 
4676 Admiralty Way, Suite 330 
Marina del Rey, CA  
90292-6601 
USA 
 
 
 

The ISEAL Alliance is a not-for-profit company, limited by guarantee. 

Registered in England and Wales, company number 4625800

 

Dear ICANN, 

 
Re: The .ECO Top-Level Domain

  

The International Social and Environmental Accreditation and Labeling Alliance (ISEAL)
established in 2002, is the global association for social and environmental standards. Working with 
16 established and emerging sustainab
guidance and helps strengthen the effectiveness and impact of these standards. We also work
with companies, non-profits and governments to support their referencing and use of voluntary 
standards. 
 
ISEAL members are leaders in their fields, committed to creating solid and credible standard 
systems that give business, governments and consumers th
that have been ethically sourced but most of all help the environment and guarantee producers a 
decent living. 
 
As a member of the global environmental community we are writing to express support for the 
creation of the “.eco” top level domain as proposed by Big Room 
 
ISEAL has been engaged with the .ECO Community Council and its policy development, 
outreach, and planning work since 
 
The community to be served by Big Room’s application 
implicitly targeted by any application for “.eco” 
internationally recognized environmental institutio
 
Formal international evidence of this community dates back to 1948 with the founding of the 
International Union for the Conservation of Nature.  The community has come together and 
organized itself with respect to specific issues over the years through a variety of formal and 
informal alliances including, for example
Southern Ocean Coalition, and since 1972, the 
 
The .ECO Community Organization reflects
the multi-stakeholder model to pur
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As a member of the global environmental community we are writing to express support for the 
domain as proposed by Big Room Inc.   

has been engaged with the .ECO Community Council and its policy development, 
outreach, and planning work since August 2009.  

The community to be served by Big Room’s application - and the community that would be 
implicitly targeted by any application for “.eco” - is an alliance of diverse, long
internationally recognized environmental institutions with millions of members world

Formal international evidence of this community dates back to 1948 with the founding of the 
International Union for the Conservation of Nature.  The community has come together and 

specific issues over the years through a variety of formal and 
for example, the Climate Action Network, 350.org,

and since 1972, the United Nations Environment Programme
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ensure that .ECO operates in furtherance of the goals, values, and interests of the environmental 
community.     
 
The "ECO" label has long been used to associate individuals, organizations, and activities 
committed to respectful, responsible, and sustainable use of the environment.  Because use of the 
“ECO” label is widely understood as a representation of association with the community’s goals 
and values, and in order to avoid consumer confusion, it is imperative policy setting responsibility 
for the TLD be invested in a representative organization that can provide stable and ongoing 
environmental community input and oversight.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Dr Sasha Courville 
Executive Director 
sasha@isealalliance.org 
+44 20 3246 0066 
 
On behalf of: 
 
ISEAL Alliance 
The Wenlock Centre 
50-52 Wharf Road 
London N1 7EU 
United Kingdom 
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INTERNATIONAL UNION FOR CONSERVATION OF NATURE

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

The International Union for Conservation of Nature (IUCN) was founded in 1948 and is the 
world’s largest and oldest global membership organization with a mission to “influence, 
encourage and assist societies throughout the world to conserve the integrity and diversity of 
nature and to ensure that any use of natural resources is equitable and ecologically 
sustainable”.  Many of today’s multilateral environmental agreements originated from the regular 
meeting of IUCN’s Members at World Conservation Congresses. The next such Congress will 
be held in the Republic of Korea in September 2012. 

As a member of the global environmental community we are writing to express support for the 
creation of the “.eco” top level domain as proposed by Big Room Inc.  The community to be 
served by Big Room’s application - and the community that would be implicitly targeted by any 
application for “.eco” - is an alliance of diverse, long-established, and internationally recognized 
environmental institutions with millions of members world-wide. 

The environmental community has come together and organized itself with respect to specific 
issues over the years through a variety of formal and informal alliances including the IUCN 
itself, with more than 1200 government and NGO members, the Climate Action Network, 
350.org, the Antarctic and Southern Ocean Coalition, and since 1972, the United Nations 
Environment Programme. 

The .ECO Community Organization reflects the community’s long-standing reliance on and use 
of the multi-stakeholder model to pursue community-wide goals, and is the appropriate voice to 
ensure that .ECO operates in furtherance of the goals, values, and interests of the 
environmental community.     

The "ECO" label has long been used to associate individuals, organizations, and activities 
committed to respectful, responsible, and sustainable use of the environment.  Because use of 
this label is widely understood as a representation of association with the community’s goals 
and values, and in order to avoid consumer confusion, it is imperative policy setting 
responsibility for the TLD be invested in a representative organization that can provide stable 
and ongoing environmental community input and oversight. 

We look forward to participating in the long term governance of this community resource, for the 
greater. 

 

Julia Marton-Lefèvre 
Director General 

 



 
 
 

The Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN) 
4676 Admiralty Way, Suite 330 

Marina del Rey, CA  
90292-6601 

USA 
 
April 2, 2012 
 
Re: The .ECO Top-Level Domain 
 
Dear ICANN, 
 
Ocean Conservancy educates and empowers citizens to take action on behalf of the ocean. Informed by science, 
our work guides policy and engages people in protecting the ocean and its wildlife for future generations. 
 
As a member of the global environmental community we are writing to express support for the creation of the 
“.eco” top level domain as proposed by Big Room Inc.   
 
The community to be served by Big Room’s application - and the community that would be implicitly targeted by 
any application for “.eco” - is an alliance of diverse, long-established, and internationally recognized 
environmental institutions with millions of members world-wide.   
 
Formal international evidence of this community dates back to 1948 with the founding of the International Union 
for the Conservation of Nature.  The community has come together and organized itself with respect to specific 
issues over the years through a variety of formal and informal alliances including, for example, the Climate Action 
Network, 350.org, the Antarctic and Southern Ocean Coalition, and since 1972, the United Nations Environment 
Programme. 
 
The .ECO Community Organization reflects the community’s long-standing reliance on and use of the multi-
stakeholder model to pursue community-wide goals, and is the appropriate voice to ensure that .ECO operates in 
furtherance of the goals, values, and interests of the environmental community.     
 
The "ECO" label has long been used to associate individuals, organizations, and activities committed to 
respectful, responsible, and sustainable use of the environment.  Because use of the “ECO” label is widely 
understood as a representation of association with the community’s goals and values, and in order to avoid 
consumer confusion, it is imperative policy setting responsibility for the TLD be invested in a representative 
organization that can provide stable and ongoing environmental community input and oversight.   
 
We look forward to participating in the long-term governance of this community resource, for the greater good. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Shannon Crownover 
Vice President, Marketing and Communications 
scrownover@oceanconservancy.org 



202.280.6207 
 
On behalf of: 
 
Ocean Conservancy 
1300 19th Street NW 
8th Floor 
Washington, DC 20036 
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Friday, March 30, 2012 

Re: The .ECO Top-Level Domain 

 

Dear ICANN, 

People4 Earth is a non profit organization that manages and develops the Global Sustainability 
Framework for Products. 

As a member of the global environmental community we are writing to express support for the creation 
of the “.eco” top level domain as proposed by Big Room Inc.   

The community to be served by Big Room’s application - and the community that would be implicitly 
targeted by any application for “.eco” - is an alliance of diverse, long-established, and internationally 
recognized environmental institutions with millions of members world-wide.   

Formal international evidence of this community dates back to 1948 with the founding of the 
International Union for the Conservation of Nature.  The community has come together and organized 
itself with respect to specific issues over the years through a variety of formal and informal alliances 
including, for example, the Climate Action Network, 350.org, the Antarctic and Southern Ocean 
Coalition, and since 1972, the United Nations Environment Programme. 

The .ECO Community Organization reflects the community’s long-standing reliance on and use of the 
multi-stakeholder model to pursue community-wide goals, and is the appropriate voice to ensure that 
.ECO operates in furtherance of the goals, values, and interests of the environmental community.     

The "ECO" label has long been used to associate individuals, organizations, and activities committed 
to respectful, responsible, and sustainable use of the environment.  Because use of the  “ECO” label is 
widely understood as a representation of association with the community’s goals and values, and in 
order to avoid consumer confusion, it is imperative policy setting responsibility for the TLD be invested 
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in a representative organization that can provide stable and ongoing environmental community input 
and oversight.   

We look forward to participating in the long-term governance of this community resource, for the 
greater good. 

 

Sincerely, 

Martine Bloquiaux 

 

Name: Martine Bloquiaux 

Title: Co-founder and Chair of the Board  

Email: Martine@people4earth.org  

Phone: +1 484 919 1488 

 

On behalf of: 

 

Organization Name: People 4 Earth 

Mailing Address: 1612 K Street NW #650, Washington, DC 20006	
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The Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN) 
4676 Admiralty Way, Suite 330 

Marina del Rey, CA  
90292-6601 USA 

April 5, 2012 
 
Re: The .ECO Top-Level Domain 
 
Dear ICANN, 
 
Rare is an international conservation organization which seeks to conserve imperiled species and ecosystems 
around the world. Rare believes that conservation comes down to people – their behaviors toward nature and their 
ability to protect it without sacrificing quality of life. For too long conservationists have focused on problems – 
overfishing, deforestation, species extinction, climate change. But naming the problem is very different from 
sourcing the solution. Rare finds what works and repeats it, taking to scale community-led innovations. With training 
centers in United States, Mexico, China, and Indonesia which support programs in multiple countries, Rare partners 
with local conservationists to implement Pride campaigns, which inspire people to take pride in the species and 
habitats that make their communities unique.  
 
As a member of the global environmental community we are writing to express support for the creation of the “.eco” 
top level domain as proposed by Big Room Inc.   
 
The community to be served by Big Room’s application - and the community that would be implicitly targeted by 
any application for “.eco” - is an alliance of diverse, long-established, and internationally recognized environmental 
institutions with millions of members world-wide.   
 
Formal international evidence of this community dates back to 1948 with the founding of the International Union for 
the Conservation of Nature.  The community has come together and organized itself with respect to specific issues 
over the years through a variety of formal and informal alliances including, for example, the Climate Action Network, 
350.org, the Antarctic and Southern Ocean Coalition, and since 1972, the United Nations Environment Programme. 
 
The .ECO Community Organization reflects the community’s long-standing reliance on and use of the multi-
stakeholder model to pursue community-wide goals, and is the appropriate voice to ensure that .ECO operates in 
furtherance of the goals, values, and interests of the environmental community.     
 
The "ECO" label has long been used to associate individuals, organizations, and activities committed to respectful, 
responsible, and sustainable use of the environment.  Because use of the “ECO” label is widely understood as a 
representation of association with the community’s goals and values, and in order to avoid consumer confusion, it is 
imperative policy setting responsibility for the TLD be invested in a representative organization that can provide 
stable and ongoing environmental community input and oversight.   
 
We look forward to participating in the long-term governance of this community resource, for the greater good. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Jason Anderson 
Vice President, Marketing  
janderson@rareconservation.org, 703-522-5070 















 

World Business Council for Sustainable Development www.wbcsd.org 

4, chemin de Conches, CH-1231 Conches-Geneva, Switzerland, Tel: +41 (0)22 839 31 00, E-mail: info@wbcsd.org 

1500 K Street NW, Suite 850, Washington, DC 20005, US, Tel: +1 202 383 9505, E-mail: washington@wbcsd.org 

VAT No.: CHE-108.244.629 TVA 

April 11, 2012 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The World Business Council for Sustainable Development is a CEO-led organization of 
forward-thinking companies that galvanizes the global business community to create a 
sustainable future for business, society and the environment. Together with its members, 
the Council applies its respected thought leadership and effective advocacy to generate 
constructive solutions and take shared action. Leveraging its strong relationships with 
stakeholders as the leading advocate for business, the council helps drive debate and 
policy change in favor of sustainable development solutions.  
 
The WBCSD provides a forum for its 200 member companies - who represent all business 
sectors, all continents and a combined revenue of more than $7 trillion - to share best 
practices on sustainable development issues and to develop innovative tools that change 
the status quo. The Council also benefits from a network of 60 national and regional 
business councils and partner organizations, a majority of which are based in developing 
countries. 
 
www.wbcsd.org  

 
As a member of the global environmental community we are writing to express support for 
the creation of the “.eco” top level domain as proposed by Big Room Inc.   
 
The community to be served by Big Room’s application - and the community that would 
be implicitly targeted by any application for “.eco” - is an alliance of diverse, long-
established, and internationally recognized environmental institutions with millions of 
members world-wide. 
 
Formal international evidence of this community dates back as far as 1948, with the 
founding of the International Union for the Conservation of Nature.  The environmental 
community has come together and organized itself with respect to specific issues over the 
years through a variety of formal and informal alliances including the Climate Action 
Network, 350.org, the Antarctic and Southern Ocean Coalition, and since 1972, the United 
Nations Environment Programme. 
 
The .ECO Community Organization reflects the community’s long-standing reliance on 
and use of the multi-stakeholder model to pursue community-wide goals, and is the 
appropriate voice to ensure that .ECO operates in furtherance of the goals, values, and 
interests of the environmental community.     
 
The "ECO" label has long been used to associate individuals, organizations, and activities 
committed to respectful, responsible, and sustainable use of the environment.  Because 
use of this label is widely understood as a representation of association with the  
  

http://www.wbcsd.org/
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community’s goals and values, and in order to avoid consumer confusion, it is imperative 
policy setting responsibility for the TLD be invested in a representative organization that 
can provide stable and ongoing environmental community input and oversight. 
 
We look forward to participating in the long term governance of this community resource, 
for the greater good.   
 
With kind regards 
 

 
 
Peter Bakker 
President 
 



 
 
The Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN) 
4676 Admiralty Way, Suite 330 
Marina del Rey, CA  
90292-6601 
USA 
 
12.04.2012 
 
Re: The .ECO Top-Level Domain 
 
Dear ICANN, 
 
The Wildlife Friendly® Enterprise Network (WFEN) is a global community dedicated to the 
development and marketing of products that conserve threatened wildlife while contributing to the 
economic vitality of rural communities.  WFEN includes conservationists, businesses, producers 
and harvesters. 
 
As a member of the global environmental community we are writing to express support for the 
creation of the “.eco” top level domain as proposed by Big Room Inc.   
 
The community to be served by Big Room’s application - and the community that would be 
implicitly targeted by any application for “.eco” - is an alliance of diverse, long-established, and 
internationally recognized environmental institutions with millions of members world-wide.   
 
Formal international evidence of this community dates back to 1948 with the founding of the 
International Union for the Conservation of Nature.  The community has come together and 
organized itself with respect to specific issues over the years through a variety of formal and 
informal alliances including, for example, the Climate Action Network, 350.org, the Antarctic and 
Southern Ocean Coalition, and since 1972, the United Nations Environment Programme. 
 
The .ECO Community Organization reflects the community’s long-standing reliance on and use of 
the multi-stakeholder model to pursue community-wide goals, and is the appropriate voice to 
ensure that .ECO operates in furtherance of the goals, values, and interests of the environmental 
community.     
 
The "ECO" label has long been used to associate individuals, organizations, and activities 
committed to respectful, responsible, and sustainable use of the environment.  Because use of 
the  “ECO” label is widely understood as a representation of association with the community’s 
goals and values, and in order to avoid consumer confusion, it is imperative policy setting 
responsibility for the TLD be invested in a representative organization that can provide stable and 
ongoing environmental community input and oversight.   
 
We look forward to participating in the long-term governance of this community resource, for the 
greater good. 
 
Sincerely, 
 



 
 
Name: Julie Stein 
 
Title: Co-founder and Secretary of the Board, Certified Wildlife Friendly® 
Email: Julie@WildlifeFriendly.org  
Phone: 615-521-2128 
 
On behalf of: 
 
Organization Name: Wildlife Friendly® Enterprise Network 
Mailing Address: 4969 NE Avalon Lane, Bainbridge Island, WA  98110 

mailto:Julie@WildlifeFriendly.org
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